
From: Northern Heavy Horse Society NHHS <nhhs@myyahoo.com> 
Sent: 28 October 2024 09:06 
To: clerk@seamercrossgates.org.uk <clerk@seamercrossgates.org.uk> 
Subject: Re: Ploughing Match held on 6 October 2024 at Seamer, Scarborough 
  
Good morning, 
 
I would firstly like to send my apologies on behalf of the Northern Heavy Horse 
Society for any disruption caused by the ploughing match.  
 
We are very welcome to all feedback as it is very much a learning curve year on 
year. As you said advertising exact locations on our social media did help some, 
although it did become clear that many visitors didn't actually use social media.  
 
Taking on board your email and also feedback from the day we will be improving 
how the location of the ploughing match will be advertised before the day and also 
extra signage displayed on the day of the ploughing match giving clear directions.  
 
We want to work closely with the local people to make everything run as smoothly as 
possible so feedback is much appreciated. If in future years there is anything we can 
do to improve our event please don't hesitate to contact myself. 
 
Thank you for contacting me on this issue, 
Kind regards 
XXXXXXXXXXX 
 
Assistant Secretary of the NHHS 
 


